September 25, 2015

Dear Mr. Steven Schain and Mr. Patrick Erwin,

I wanted to say thank you again for this amazing scholarship! I plan on either becoming a travelling nurse or having a career that allows me to help people in third world countries.

Giving back is extremely important to me and getting a college education is a stepping stone for me to be able to do that. I do plan on going to a four year University, whether that is the University of Washington, Stanford, Central Washington University or the University of Southern California.

I plan on getting my masters and this scholarship is helping me reach that goal, again, thank you so much, it truly does mean a lot.

Sincerely,7

Lexis Withers